From: Patti Lack <pglack@suddenlink.net>

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 3:35 PM

To: City Clerk <CityClerk@jonesboro.org>

Cc: John Street <jwstreet@sbcglobal.net>; Mitch Johnson <johnsons3@suddenlink.net>; Larry Bryant
<LJ@ljbryant.com>; Joe Hafner <Joeforjonesboro@gmail.com>; Bobby Long <blongjcc@gmail.com>;
David McClain <DMcClain@jonesboro.org>; Chris Gibson <clgrehabman@yahoo.com>; Ann Williams
<edgecoffeehouse@hotmail.com>; chrismooreplumbing@yahoo.com; Charles Coleman
<crcjab@sbcglobal.net>; Gene Vance <GVance@jonesboro.org>; Charles Frierson
<cdfrierson3@hotmail.com>

Subject: Request Appeal Hearing

To The Jonesboro City Clerk,

| would like to request an appeal hearing regarding RZ 20-19 and the decision made by the Metropolitan
Area Planning Commission this past Tuesday, October 27, 2020 to approve and forward to the City
Council.

The two reasons for requesting this appeal are:
1. The developer failed to have a neighborhood meeting as listed on the Rezoning Information Form-
Question #13.
2. The Commissioner Lonnie Roberts failed to ask and wait for Public Comments on the listed phone
number (870-336-7248).

There were several citizens calling in to voice their opinion/comment but all they heard was a
recording.

| would appreciate the City Council in approving this request.

Thank you,
Patti Lack



